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Introduction

Dear Alumni,

My name is Camden Barber, a newly 

initiated brother of  Theta Chi Alpha Delta. 

I am excited to be the new Alumni 

Relations Chair and look forward to getting 

to speak to as many of  you as possible!

 Brothers have been very busy this past 

semester, and are anticipating an even more 

eventful Spring semester. 

In the coming months, Brothers are 

looking forward to participating in events 

such as Tater Chi, Alumni Dinners, Grand 

Prix, and more!

With that being said, don’t hesitate to 

contact me for clarifications, questions, or 

concerns!

Boiler Up!

Camden Barber

Highlights from Fall Semester 24':

Newest Initiates – Fall 24'

VP Louiso and Brother Tommy 
Cowden studying abroad in 

Peru over winter break!

Theta Chi IM hockey team



Alumni Mentorship Program

The Purdue Alpha Delta Chapter of  

Theta Chi is excited to announce the 

continuation of our Theta Chi Alumni 

Mentorship Program. 

This initiative is designed to strengthen 

the bond between our alumni and active 

brothers, fostering a network that upholds 

the values and traditions of  our beloved 

fraternity.

Please take a moment to fill out 

the Interest Form to participate in this 

exciting initiative. Your involvement is 

vital to the success of  this program and to 

the continued growth and legacy of  the 

Alpha Delta Chapter.

The wisdom and experience of  our 

alumni is invaluable to the success of our 

brotherhood, and we look forward to 

being able to grow, connect, and form a 

strong bond with our distinguished alumni 

as we continue to uphold the enduring 

values of  Theta Chi!

Important Links:

- Program Information

- Interest Form

Please reach out with any 

questions!!

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Ob0wQVN8nEGx5YdY1tY_IZMlX9oIlENHm0m6DAcCB9lUM0xQNE80VVRPWExKSlMzWEI3VDVSRjczSS4u
https://purdue0-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/barber83_purdue_edu/EXym9pM7ZE1HufHXodP4QZMBZGSmxdiydlYKY5bAWFeJqA?e=KfHinF
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Ob0wQVN8nEGx5YdY1tY_IZMlX9oIlENHm0m6DAcCB9lUM0xQNE80VVRPWExKSlMzWEI3VDVSRjczSS4u


With that being said,

New Leadership

   Late last semester, Alpha Delta welcomed 

the newly elected members of the 2025 

Executive Board!

Even though the semester has just 

started, they have been hard at work 

leading the brotherhood. With a successful 

Spring 25' Rush behind us, there is much to 

look forward to with our new Executive 

Board!

We look forward to many more successes 

in 2025 as our new Executive Boards leads 

the way!

Executive Board representing Alpha 

Delta at the Theta Chi Fraternity 

National Conference in Indianapolis



Philanthropy & 

Community Service

Philanthropy: 

Last semester's philanthropic events were a 
huge success, most notably, our ΘXtober 

festivities. 

This semester, we are excited to continue 

our annual event, Tater Chi! Join us for 

good food for a good cause! Also, be on the 

lookout for future events, such as Theta 

Chi Thrift and a Theta Chi Concert!

Community Service: 

Last semester the Brotherhood collectively 

offered our services for over blank hours, 

with events such as Winterization and 

Purdue Space Day!

This semester, we've hit the ground 

running, already having volunteered for 

Purdue Polar Plunge for Special Olympics!

Purdue Polar Plunge for 

Special Olympics

ΘXtoberfest
Winterization 24'

Philanthropy 

Donation 

Link:

USO

https://secure.uso.org/OM_BRD/?sc=WB24SRCH09&utm_medium=gs_ad&utm_source=google&utm_campaign=search0424&gad_source=1&gclid=CjwKCAiA8Lu9BhA8EiwAag16bwXehMrS0Vm0jfRBcnV9RyAUmvLJa2BxQJRIYa3ickC_Pv-LrXACzhoCoRsQAvD_BwE


Closing

Thank you for reading the first 

Alumni Newsletter of 2025! 

Please make sure to express your 

interest in our Alumni Mentorship 

program and, if  you're in town, to stop 

by chapter, Tater Chi, or to check in 

on how our Brotherhood is doing. 

We are excited to see what the New 

Year brings us, and we hope you are 

too. Feel free to reach out with any 

questions, comments or concerns 

about anything in this newsletter.

Thank you again for your continued 

support of Alpha Delta. Make sure to 

keep an eye out for any future alumni 

events!

Best,

Camden Barber
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